
 

 

 

 

13th October 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

I am pleased to announce that The Portsmouth Academy have booked ‘The Speaker with the 

Orange Tie’ – Steve Beckles-Ebusua to speak to Years 10 and 11 on November 10th and 11th. 

 

Steve is an international speaker and provides keynotes, motivational assemblies, workshops, and 

teacher and parents’ training on mindset. He is also an official keynote speaker and workshop 

provider for LSE (London School of Economics) and King’s College London, the largest medical 

university in Europe. 

 

Steve will be coming in to motivate the students about their GCSEs and talk to them about the 

importance of revision, along with providing them some useful revision techniques to use in their 

GCSE exams. Steve will be visiting the school on Thursday 10th November for Year 10 and Friday 

11th November for Year 11. 

 

In addition to working with the students, we have asked Steve to run a workshop for parents from 

6:00pm to 7:00pm on Thursday 10th November to provide you information about how best to support 

your children with revision across KS4. There is no need to register for this. 

 

I look forward to welcoming you to the school for this evening. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 
Mr C Andrews 

Assistant Principal: KS4 Quality of Education  

 

 

 

 


